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Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: 
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To: 
Subject: 

Gienda Fletcher <gsfletch33@gmail.com> 
Thursday, May 31, 2012 7:19 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
The Pit Rule 

Dear Ms. Davidson, 

I am writing to encourage the Commission to keep the safeguards in place, via The Pit Rule, which was 
hard fought for to protect our beautiful land and water. The Pit Rule has resulted in no groundwater 
contamination from the oil industry. Prior to the Pit Rule there were at least 400 cases of groundwater 
contamination. There is no reason to grant less restrictions to the oil industry. This turns back the 
clock to irresponsibility by the industry. Please do not cave into their request to reduce restrictions. 

Thank vou, 

Gienda Fletcher 
Velarde, N.M 
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